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L Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue. Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos.(632)929-66-26to 29 (632)929-62-52 

929-66-20 929-66-33to 35 

MEMORANDUM 

TO ' ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS 

FROM THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR LAND MANAGEMENT 
AND CONCURRENT CHAIRMAN 
Housing Steering Committee 

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF PROPOSED HOUSING SITE IN YOUR 
-

RESPECTIVE REGION IN COMPLETE STAFF WORK 
(CSW) 

DATE September 14, 2004 

This is to follow u p  our Memorandum dated Nov. 14, 2003, regarding your 
submission of a request for the issuance of a Proclamation declaring a 
certain parcel of land intended for housing site in your respective regions. 

This matter is a subject of Secretary M. Defensor's annpuncement during 
our flag ceremony on September 13, 2004. 

In this regard, kindly submit the abovementioned subject matter or update 
report for those regions that have already identified their proposed housing 
sites. 

PLEASE BE GUIDED ACCORDINGLY. 
n 

Let's Go Greea 


